
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FRANKLIN, MA 
 

NEW WINE AND MALT RETAIL PACKAGE STORE LICENSE  
MADD Deli, Inc. d/b/a Dacey’s Market and Deli 

 
 

 
 

The Franklin Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on an application by             
MADD Deli, Inc. d/b/a Dacey’s Market and Deli, located at 353 Lincoln Street,             
Franklin, MA for a New Wine & Malt Retail Package Store License. This             
hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 17, 2021 at 7:10 PM. This             
hearing will provide an open forum for the discussion. This meeting will be             
held remotely via the “ZOOM” platform. Residents can visit the Town Website            
(Franklinma.gov) and click on the Town Calendar for up to date information            
on how to access the meeting. If you have any questions, please call the              
Town Administrator’s Office at (508) 520-4949. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
Alecia Alleyne 
Licensing Administrator 
 
 


